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Dear Colleague 
 
I am very grateful to everyone who not only attended the meetings held to describe 
the proposed changes to the organisational structure of CAST but also took the time 
to respond, as requested, in writing. 
 
The attached document was discussed at the board meeting yesterday and it was 
agreed as our initial response. 
 
During all the meetings it was emphasised that the exercise was a genuine 
consultation and I trust that the contents of the document will show that we really 
meant what we said and have listened to the feedback. 
 
We shall continue to keep you informed of developments but the second 
consultation mentioned during our meetings will not now happen at this stage whilst 
we reflect further on how to achieve the outcomes that are required. 
 
Our search for excellence is an integral part of our spiritual quest and I thank  
you for all you are doing to help the children in our charge receive the excellent 
provision they deserve. 
 
With best wishes 
 

 
 
Sandy Anderson 
Chair of Plymouth CAST Board 
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